TOWI] Of WeStWO()d Nora W. Loughnane, Director
Commonwealth of Massachusetts nloughnane(@townhall. westwood.ma.us
(781) 251-2595

Karyn Pm istrative, Agsistant
kﬂ@nﬁfl(fao 151.\%2\3;25:;9&.%
Prarp W (781) 767'6344
Department of Community and Economic Developme TOWN CLERK
P y PNt i OF WESTWOOD
WESTWOOD HISTORICAL COMMISSION

Nancy Donahue, Chairman

Marilyn Freedman

Mary Ellen Larose

Lura Provost

LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The WESTWOOD HISTORICAL COMMISSION will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May
9, 2017 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room, 2™ floor of the Westwood Town Hall,
580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application filed by WB Realty
Trust requesting permission to demolish a single family residence and barn, which may be
historically and/or architecturally significant. The structures are located at 46 Washington Street.
The Historical Commission’s review will be conducted pursuant to Westwood General Bylaw
Chapter 250A.

The property is located in the General Residence zoning district and shown on the Assessor’s
Map as Map 16, Lot 051. The single-family residence and barn are located at 46 Washington
Street, are believed to have been constructed in 1900.

A copy of the application package is available for inspection during business hours at the
Department of Community & Economic Development or the Town Clerk’s Office. Interested
persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the
Historical Commission.
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